
KENNEDY WAY TRANSPORT SURVEY 

When the surgery at Kennedy Way was first proposed over twenty years ago, many 

residents were deeply worried about transport. Free transport is available but has to be 

booked. This may not always be convenient. The surgery at Kennedy Way has been running 

for several years and patients may have adapted. However, the committee wants to know 

whether there is a need for regular direct public transport between Holland and Kennedy 

Way. We are conducting a survey to find out. If there does appear to be a need, our district 

councillors will pursue this. 

We are asking all registered patients of Kennedy Way to take part in this survey. Please 

complete this questionnaire and return it by 10th April. DO NOT COMPLETE IT IF YOU ARE 

NOT A REGISTERED PATIENT AT KENNEDY WAY. 

Ways to return it: 

1. By post, in an envelope marked “Kennedy Way Transport Survey” to either 

63 Salisbury Road,  CO15 5LL or 37 Ingarfield Road, CO15 5XA; 

2. In an envelope, marked for the attention of Alana Mawby, Kennedy Way Transport 

Survey, and HANDED IN TO RECEPTION AT KENNEDY WAY; 

3. Scan the form and e-mail  to: kennedywaysurvey@gmail.com. 

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

1. Are you a registered patient at Kennedy Way? 

2. If there was a regular direct public transport route between Holland and 

Kennedy Way, and back again, would you use it as your preferred method of 

getting to the surgery? 

3. Please give your reason for the above answer. 

 

4. In the past 12 months, how often have you visited the surgery? 

5. If you used the available free transport, did it meet your needs? 

6. If not, why not? 
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